Monday, January 29, 2018

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BRIDGEPORT
BOARD OF EDUCATION, held January 29, 2018, at Bridgeport City
Hall, 45 Lyon Terrace, Bridgeport, Connecticut

The meeting was called to order at 6:07 p.m
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The motion was unanimously approved.

Mr. Walker moved “the board meet in executive session for the
midyear performance review of the Superintendent of Schools.”
Invited to participate were board members and the superintendent.
The motion was seconded by Mr. Sokolovic.



Mr. Weldon said the matter is eligible for executive session because it
is an employee’s review.

Mr. Taylor said he fully supported Dr. Johnson, but he was curious
why with such a high ranking position with a public figure would not
take place in public.

Dr. Johnson said superintendents’ final, end-of-year evaluations are
public documents. Mr. Taylor said he was totally off base.
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Mr. Taylor said he would make his decision when he gets into the
room.

The motion was unanimously approved.

The executive session began at 6:14 p.m.



The board reconvened in public session at 7:39 p.m.. Mr. Bradley
was now present. Mr. Taylor was not present.

Mr. Illingworth moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was
seconded by Mr. Bradley and unanimously approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:39 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

John McLeod




